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On October 14, 2008 the Marine Board adopted the staff 
recommendation which proposed the following: 
  
"Based on the large body of public comment as well as 
direction from the Governor's office and the Department 
of State Lands, staff recommended that the Board adopt 
the following amendments to OAR 250-020-0032 and 
250-020-0385 to be in effect on January 1, 2009": 
  
On the Willamette River from the Hwy 219 Bridge at RM 
48.5 to the upper end of Willow Island at RM 31.5, the 
following rules apply: 
(a) No person shall operate a motorboat at a speed in 
excess of a "Slow-No-Wake" maximum 5 mph speed 
within 100 feet of private docks, boathouses or moorages 
legally permitted by the Oregon Department of State 
Lands. 
(b) No person shall use wake-enhancing devices, including 
ballast tanks, wedges or hydrofoils or other mechanical 
devices, or un-even loading of persons or gear, to 
artificially operate bow-high.  
  
After allowing brief comments from meeting attendants, 
the Board discussed the proposed rules and the staff 
recommendation.  Board Member Trey Carskadon 
recommended an amendment to the staff 
recommendation timeline for item (b), to take effect 
January 1, 2010.  The Board voted with three members in 
support of the revised staff recommendation and one 
member opposed.  


